BAYVIEW

To Whom It May Concern,

At the May 10, 2022 Bayview Community Association meeting, by a vote of hands, association members
agreed to support Mr. Jorge Castanera‘s desire to open a barber shop on the basement floor and two
apartments on the upper floors of his property at 466 Hornel Street, Baltimore, MD 21224. None were
opposed.

If you have further questions, please contact Bayview Community Association President Cesar Romero
at 443-488-3610.
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